
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

      FRIDAY, APRIL 4, 2025 

 
Senior Information: 

 The 2025 LCHS Senior Banquet will be held on Friday April 25, 2025 from 6-10 at the Villa 
Cesare.  Tickets are $35 dollars and can only be purchased through the school store.  Check 
your LC email for more information, song request form, and keep your eyes open for the senior 
best award nominee form that will be coming soon.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Ms. Peda in C310 or Mrs. Schneider in C212. 

 Those seniors whose last name begins with A through K and have placed an order for their 
cap and gown, will pick up their order on Thursday, April 3 at the Herff Jones table on Main 
Street.  Seniors whose last names begin with L through Z and have placed their cap and gown 
order, will pick up their orders on Friday, April 4 at the Herff Jones table on Main Street.   

Junior Class Cabinet: There will be a junior class cabinet meeting after school on Tuesday, April 8 in 
E120 to work on prom. All juniors are welcome! 

Blood Drive: LC will host its spring blood drive on Friday, April 11. You must be at least 16 years old 
and turn in a signed permission form to donate. See the American Red Cross table in Main Street 
during lunch or Miss York in Room C312 to sign up. 

Yearbook: There are only a few days left to order your high school yearbook! This is your LAST 
CHANCE to guarantee your copy of the yearbook. Online yearbook sales close Thursday, April 12. 
Purchase your book TODAY! Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use school code 3361. 
Yearbooks will be distributed on May 14 during lunches. 

Travel Opportunity:  Are you ready for the adventure of a lifetime? We're excited to announce an 
incredible educational travel opportunity to New Zealand and Australia, planned for June 2026! This is 
your chance to explore new cultures, discover breathtaking landscapes, and make memories that will 
last forever. To learn more about this amazing student trip, students and parents are welcome to join 
us for an informational meeting on Tuesday, April 15, at 6:00 PM in the LGI (enter door G at the back 
of the school). We’ll go over all the details and answer any questions you might have. Please RSVP for 
the meeting at https://rsvp.eftours.com/ktbg3ag. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. 
Collard at kcollard@lcscmail.com. *This trip is school-approved, but not school-sponsored.  

 

Color Run:  The Student Council is holding its third annual Color Run on Saturday April 26th, 2025 
at 9am on the Lake Central Campus. Registration opens on March 1st and runs through April 20th for 
a guaranteed swag bag and T-shirt. There is same day registration for the race only. See flyers around 
the building for the QR code to register or go to the school store and click on Color Run.  

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://rsvp.eftours.com/ktbg3ag?utm_source=ptk_meeting_1
mailto:kcollard@lcscmail.com

